
Discontinuation of Cardless Deposits 

Effective 23 June 2024, we will be discontinuing the cardless deposit service at our Cash Deposit 

Machines. This means that you will only be able to deposit cash to your account using your ATM 

and/or Debit card. You will no longer be able to make cash deposits into an account by keying in 

the account number.  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 

We continue to offer you easy and convenient digital options to manage your everyday banking 

needs seamlessly, using the Citi Mobile® App or Citibank Online.  

For more information, visit citibank.com.sg or contact our CitiPhone Banking at 6225 5225 or 

6225 5226 

Thank you. 


